


We are a family living in the suburbs of Western Sydney. Myself and my children often have to 
travel to work via the M4 and travel for social events. This new toll is now just going to add to our 
expenses which is just out of control with price increases. We have already paid for the M4 many 
years ago. And now you want us to pay for it again. 


